
Civic Offices
Union Street
Chorley
PR7 1AL

Date: 5 March 2024
Our Ref: 24/00172/NOT
Please ask for: Chris Smith

STHIRAMATHI ALLIPURAM
FTTP Planning Team

Acknowledgement of Notification

Dear Sir / Madam

Proposal: Notification of intention to install 1no. 10m high wooden pole for the provision 
of fixed line broadband electronic communications apparatus

Location: Side Of 39 Netherley Road Coppull Chorley PR7 5FA   
Reference: 24/00172/NOT

Thank you for your notification, which has been validated and is available on our website, 
together with any personal details included. You can track your notification online at: 
planning.chorley.gov.uk.

Chief Planning Officer
Chorley Council

https://planning.chorley.gov.uk/

